
Dear all,  
 
Archbishop Malcolm has approved the launch of an archdiocesan urgent and major appeal 
to support Ukraine. 
 
Officers at the St Margaret Clitherow Centre will meet later on today to discuss details and 
we will be able to provide you with an update following that meeting.  
 
In the meantime, we have set up text numbers for anyone wanting to make a financial 
donation. All donations will be sent to the Ukrainian Catholic Eparchy of the Holy Family of 
London. 
The text numbers are: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

(Texts will cost the donation amount plus one standard network rate message.) 

 
 

More information can be found on our website: 
htp://www.liverpoolcatholic.org.uk/ukraine-support 

  

Other ways for people to donate financially are: 

  

By bank transfer to 

  

Account name: Archdiocese of Liverpool 
Sort code: 40-29-12 
Account: 01551493 

Reference: Help Ukraine 

  

Or by cheque made payable to “Archdiocese of Liverpool” and with “Help Ukraine” 
written on the reverse, these can be sent to 

  

Finance Department 
St Margaret Clitherow Centre 
Liverpool Archdiocesan Office 

Croxteth Drive 
Liverpool 
L17 1AA 


